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AGM 2020 - 2021 Annual Queensland State Liaison Officer – Bernadette Teelow 
 
 
  
 Queensland State Liaison Officer Report - November 2022 
 
It has been an honour to been on the 3DAAA committee as a QLD representative for 2022.   
 
The shoots in Queensland have been well represented by shooters.  All of the clubs in QLD 
welcomed back their members this year and all had increase in new memberships.   
 
With the restrictions of the past two years lifting, club shoot attendances were up and the 
sanctioned shoot numbers were all up as well.    
 
Feedback from the club representatives was positive during the year and they are all looking 
forward to the 2023 shooting season.   
  
If the opportunity is offered again, I would look forward to working with the committee again 
in 2023. 
 
 
 
Regards, 

 
Bernadette Teelow 

Queensland State 

Liaison Officer 3DAAA 

 

 
 
 
 

 

The contents of this communication are private and confidential and is intended for the recipient addressed in 
this letter no further distribution without written consent from 3D AAA 
Association 

 

 
 

 

mailto:secretary@3daaa.com


 
 
 

The contents of this communication are private and confidential and is intended for the recipient addressed in 
this letter no further distribution without written consent from 3D AAA 
Association 

 

 


